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How quickly the term has gone by, and all the children are thoroughly 

ready for a week’s holiday to recharge their batteries. This has been an 

extremely busy half term and everyone in school has worked really hard. 

The school environment is improving all the time and there are now lots of 

super displays to support the children’s learning. Additionally in the chil-

dren’s books, I am seeing lots of super work which the children should be 

proud of. Improvements in reading have really been seen and I thank you 

for all of your support with hearing your children read at home as often as 

you can. Over the holidays if they finish their school book  the children are 

fine to read a book from home and still add this to their reading journal to 

count towards their class percentage. Enjoy the holiday and see you in a 

Mr Raw, Head of School 

P.E. After Half Term 

Upcoming dates 

 24th Feb—Return to school 

26th Feb—Year 4 Boys Foot-

ball finals 

27th Feb—Year 1/2 Visit to 

Aspire Gym 

3rd Mar  -Year 5/6 Visit to 

Aspire Gym 

5th Mar  -World Book Day 

 Year 3/4 Aspire visit 

When we return after half term, the children will 

be all having their P.E. slots outdoors (with the 

exception of Foundation 2). Please could I ask 

that the children come with a suitable kit includ-

ing a tracksuit and trainers. If the weather is par-

ticularly cold hats are fine too #spspe 

 

Well done Jacob 

Congratulations to Jacob in 

Year 6 who took part on 

Thursday in the Hull Schools 

Table Tennis competition. 

He represented the school 

very well against some 

strong opposition and did us 

all proud. Jacob plays in his spare time but 

also is a member of our club on a Friday 

lunchtime. Well done. #spsyear6 #spspe 

Safer Internet Day 11th February 

If you were able to attend Mr Boyton’s            

information session on Tuesday, I hope you 

found this helpful and that Mr Boyton was able to 

pass on some useful information.  Should you 

have any concerns or wish to talk about internet 

safety in the future please feel free to let us 

know and we will do all we can to help. 

#spsvision #spscommunity 

Foundation 2 visit the Fire Station 

On Wednesday the children in Foundation 2 

along with a large group of staff and volunteers 

headed to the fire station on Clough Road. This 

was a visit linked to their topic, “ People Who 

Help Us” but also fits really well with our aim to 

demonstrate some of the jobs on offer to the 

children when they grow up in their local com-

munity. During the visit the children got to see 

the fire engines, firefighters and even had the 

opportunity to fire the hoses. Speaking to the 

children who attended, everyone had a fantas-

tic time and the staff at the fire station com-

mented on the excellent behaviour of our chil-

dren.  

Yesterday should have been the turn of Year 1 

and 2, but sadly we felt the need to postpone 

this trip as the weather was forecast to be terri-

ble. As is always the case though it turned out 

lovely. Don’t worry though Year 1 & 2 we will be 

organising you another trip when we get back. 

#spsvision #spseyfs 

Starbooks 

Thanks to everyone who was able to attend 

our last Starbooks of the half term. It was great 

to see so many people in school reading with 

the children. Your support is very welcome and 

the children really enjoy the opportunity to be 

with their parents in school. 

The new dates for the next half term will be 

announced when we return. 

#spsvision #spscommunity 
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